
A few of my friends/ neighbors have written eloquently to  you about their deep concern about 
the oil & coal trains rolling thru our neighborhood day and long into the night.  
 
Eloquence is not my forte' but I am very unsettled and fearful about this recent development. I 
am 74 yrs. old and don't want to be forced out of my home of 20 years because of increased toxic 
environmental or safety issues. 
 
Please stop the trains so we in Woodlawn/ NE Portland can live, and sleep in peace. 
 
Thank You, 
Patricia Christiansen 
834 NE Madrona St. 
Portland OR 97211 
Pat Sprint Yahoo <oregonworldtraveler@yahoo.com> 


